HB 2537 -- HUNTING PERMITS
SPONSOR: Moon

This bill prohibits the Department of Conservation from requiring a
landowner to register his or her property before receiving any
landowner hunting permit or possess a permit to take wildlife on
his or her property. The Missouri Conservation Commission must
issue landowner hunting permits to any resident or nonresident
landowner who owns at least 5 acres of real property and who
requests a permit.

This bill is similar to HB 2530 (2020).



